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I am opposed to these anti-gun bills as they will do nothing to prevent future 

shootings or crime. They are simply new crimes that hinder law abiding citizens and 

do nothing to stop criminals, who by nature ignore the laws anyway. And, our current 

gun laws are not even being fully enforced as it is.  

 

I am a retired police officer from Oregon. Legal concealed firearm carriers are not 

now, nor have they ever been a threat to our society. I have significant concerns over 

the future of public safety and crime in this society if we continue to further restrict a 

law abiding citizen's right to carry a firearm in public.  

 

Thank you.   


